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Top DEP Stories 
 
Associated Press: Concerns rise over tainted sewage sludge spread on croplands 
https://www.apnews.com/32c65a5b3c27468ea2cdd2ce97848825 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: DEP orders Sunoco to cover exposed pipelines 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/business/2019/09/dep-orders-sunoco-to-cover-exposed-pipelines/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Funding available to farmers and communities to improve water quality 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/funding-available-to-farmers-and-communities-to-improve-
water-quality/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Feds OK Alcosan's $2 billion plan to reduce sewage overflows 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/11/Alocsan-plan-approval-reduce-sewage-
storm-overflows-Pittsburgh-Allegheny/stories/201909110131 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania DEP to Sunoco: Your pipelines are showing 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/state-orders-sunoco-to-cover-exposed-pipelines/ 
 
Allegheny Front/WESA: How did fracking contaminants end up in the Mon River? A loophole in the law 
might be to blame 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-did-fracking-contaminants-end-up-in-the-mon-river-a-loophole-
in-the-law-might-be-to-blame/ 
 
Mentions 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: It’s time to shut down Mariner East — and Energy Transfer | Opinion 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/its-time-to-shut-down-mariner-east-and-energy-
transfer-opinion/ 
 
New Castle News: Commissioners: REMACOR site still contaminated 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/commissioners-remacor-site-still-
contaminated/article bdb262c3-55e8-583c-9d60-70fa57849c68.html 
  
Ridgway Record: Johnsonburg breaks ground for $14.6 mil water treatment plant (pg1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-9-12-19.pdf 
 
Tribune-Review: Report: Natural gas drilling activity down amid low prices 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/report-natural-gas-drilling-activity-down-amid-low-prices/ 
 
Herald Mail Media: Harrisburg comes to Franklin County for stormwater talk 
https://www.heraldmailmedia.com/news/tri state/pennsylvania/harrisburg-comes-to-franklin-county-
for-stormwater-talk/article cd5a30c3-8fc4-517f-93c1-a0fa88d4bf76.html 
 
Energy News Network: Pennsylvania taps federal program to help expand, promote alternative fuels 



https://energynews.us/2019/09/12/northeast/pennsylvania-taps-federal-program-to-help-expand-
promote-alternative-fuels/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: AP-NORC poll: Trump gets some of his worst grades on climate 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/09/12/ap-norc-poll-trump-gets-worst-grades-
climate/40116839/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: AP-NORC poll: Trump gets some of his worst grades on climate 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article235003732.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Programs planned at Sinnemahoning for Sept. 12-15 
www.bradfordera.com/news/local/programs-planned-at-sinnemahoning-for-sept/article 358f44d2-
c0cb-59c1-90be-d2b90706b79d.html 
  
Clarion News: One by one, Cook Forest Park loses amenities 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article efc4fa35-941d-52ef-8015-
33fb31eb978b.html 
 
WESA: In Council Hearing, Differences Over Tax Hike Goals, Tactics 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/council-hearing-differences-over-tax-hike-goals-tactics 
 
Post-Gazette: Supporter wounds Sunday hunting bill as it enters House 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/09/12/PA-Sunday-hunting-Federation-Sportsmen-
Conservationists/stories/201909120079 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland team to tackle Laurel Highlands Hiking Trail as part of annual Crucible 
Hike 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-team-to-tackle-laurel-highlands-hiking-trail-as-
part-of-annual-crucible-hike/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Lawmakers bristle at ‘bullied’ charge during hearing on Sunday-hunting bill 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190910/lawmakers-bristle-at-bullied-charge-during-hearing-on-
sunday-hunting-bill 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy And City Council Discuss Tax To Fix Public Parks 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/11/public-parks-conservancy-tax-debate/ 
 
KDKA: Swarms Of Dragonflies Invade Western Pa., Even Show Up On Weather Radar 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/12/dragonflies-swarms-western-pennsylvania-weather-radar/ 
 
Energy 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Senator Yaw: Promote renewable energy programs (LTE) 



https://www.thedailyreview.com/opinion/letters to editor/letter-to-the-editor-sept/article 620f1f43-
6dd2-5b92-bd97-caca7913d11a.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Greene County Solar Festival slated for Sept. 28 at fairgrounds 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/community life/community news/greene-county-solar-festival-
slated-for-sept-at-fairgrounds/article 3ed0465c-d49d-11e9-88cb-9311fd05e9d1.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Bills would harm Pa. economy 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-bills-would-harm-pa-economy/ 
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Cartwright introduces mine cleanup legislation 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/cartwright-introduces-mine-cleanup-legislation-1.2531802 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Why is mining allowed under I-70? 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-why-is-mining-allowed-under-i/article 219b0948-
d40a-11e9-a162-6fb6d5b40bb3.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Butler Eagle: Supervisors say gas co. has Center Twp. roads to repair 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20190912/NEWS01/709129866 
 
Pennlive: Some Democratic presidential hopefuls pledge to ban fracking; it may hurt them in Pa. 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/09/some-democratic-presidential-hopefuls-pledge-to-ban-
fracking-it-may-hurt-them-in-pa.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: New Hampshire gov signs ban of oil, gas drilling off coast 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/business/2019/09/new-hampshire-gov-signs-ban-of-oil-gas-drilling-
off-coast/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Oil tycoon T. Boone Pickens dies at age 91 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/09/oil-tycoon-t-boone-pickens-dies-at-age-91/ 
 
StateImpact: StateImpact Pennsylvania’s Reid Frazier: Why I’m following Pa.’s Marcellus shale gas to 
Scotland 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/09/11/stateimpact-pennsylvanias-reid-frazier-why-im-
following-pa-s-marcellus-shale-gas-to-scotland/ 
 
Post-Gazette: The House approves legislation that would ban drilling off the Atlantic and Pacific coasts 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/11/drilling-ban-House-off-
coasts/stories/201909110228 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Mariner East 1 pipeline shut down for upgrades at processing plant 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/11/mariner-east-1-pipeline-shutdown-for-
upgrades.html 
 



Radiation Protection 
 
Press & Journal: Community Advisory Board might be part of Three Mile Island nuclear plant closure 
http://www.pressandjournal.com/stories/community-advisory-board-might-be-part-of-three-mile-
island-nuclear-plant-closure,65491 
 
Vector Management 
 
WPXI: Allegheny, Westmoreland counties have some of highest amount of rabies cases in the state 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/rabies-in-pittsburgh-allegheny-westmoreland-counties-have-
some-of-highest-amount-of-rabies-cases-in-the-states/985490718 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Tell your state senator to support this important bill that fights Lyme disease 
| Opinion 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/tell-your-state-senator-to-support-this-important-bill-
that-fights-lyme-disease-opinion/ 
 
Waste 
 
WGAL: Stauffers of Kissel Hill will stop using plastic, paper bags by Earth Day of next year 
https://www.wgal.com/article/grocery-store-chain-will-stop-using-plastic-paper-bags-by-earth-day-of-
next-year-stauffers/29018344 
 
Water 
 
WICU-TV: Thunderstorms Cause Large Power Outage and Flooded Roads 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41036825/thunderstorms-cause-large-power-outage-and-
flooded-roads 
  
Indiana Gazette: Public briefed on water upgrade 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/local/public-briefed-on-water-upgrade/article 39de170a-d4a2-
11e9-94c1-234ebd6b15ec.html 
 
ABC27: Silver Maple Road to be closed for storm pipe installation 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/silver-maple-road-to-be-closed-for-storm-pipes/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: $50G to fund flooding study 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091219/page/1/story/50g-to-fund-flooding-study 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Unusual aquatic creatures found in New Era pond 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/unusual-aquatic-creatures-found-in-new-era-pond/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland water authority plans nearly $10 million in upgrades 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-water-authority-plans-nearly-10-million-in-
upgrades/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Ligonier supervisors approve helping homeowners apply for grant funds 



https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ligonier-supervisors-approve-helping-homeowners-
apply-for-grant-funds/article e3d8c36d-ab59-5e48-81eb-e4da6e415b3e.html 
 
Daily American: Sewage mishap raises accountability questions 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/family/sewage-mishap-raises-accountability-
questions/article e6ab07b0-99d1-5f62-8700-ba56c9a762af.html 
 
Morning Call: Panel to guide expansion of Lehigh Township water treatment facility to allow for Lehigh 
valley Resort & Spa 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lehigh-resort-spa-20190911-vrxukleberfczjd7nq72rf2tyy-
story.html 
 
CNN.com: Trump EPA set to officially roll back Obama clean water regulation 
https://www.cnn.com/2019/09/11/politics/epa-water-wotus/index.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: Accomac Road to be repaired starting in spring 2020 instead of 2022 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/09/11/accomac-road-repaired-starting-spring-2020-
instead-2022/2286487001/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Best way to protect kids is to prevent lead exposure 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2019/09/12/Best-way-to-protect-kids-is-to-prevent-lead-
exposure/stories/201909100100 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe revamps fall leaf collection with vacuum 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/latrobe-revamps-fall-leaf-collection-with-vacuum/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Monroeville pool up for sale, making way for turnpike commission purchase 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/monroeville-pool-up-for-sale-making-way-for-turnpike-
commission-purchase/ 
 
Press & Journal: Legislation for TMI tax break in state Senate 
http://www.pressandjournal.com/stories/legislation-for-tmi-tax-break-in-state-senate,65471 


